
ATTENTION FAMILIES
The Ray Tanner Foundation

led by Ray & Karen Tanner is providing
a boxed meal to our families at Wheeler Hill.

Representatives from the Tanner Foundation
will knock on the door and leave the packages

outside of your unit.

The meal packages will be delivered Saturday, 
April 25 in the evening around 5:00 pm.

If you have questions, please call:
Latoya Nix (803)728-5395

 

Please continue to stay safe and practice social distancing to prevent the spread of COVID-19.
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